
December 1, 2004 

St. Paul. 

651 77S 

Mr. Mark Rys 
Supeffund Unit 2/Superfund Section 
Majors and Remediation Division 
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 
520 Lafayette Road 
St. Paul, MN 55t55-4194 

Re: Oakdale Pump-out System Discharge.Fluorochemical Sampling 

Dear Mr. Rys:                                                       .. 

As we discussed, 3M .has. collected a water sample from the Oakdale site groundwater pump-out 

system discharge on August 11, .2004. 3M then collected confirmatory samples on 

September 17, 2004. 

The pump out system was operating under normal conditions during both sampling events. The 

samples werecollected frozn sanitary sewer manhole #2, ircated approximately 50 feet southwest 

of the pump t~ouse. Exygen Research, located in State College, PA, pedbrmcd sample analysis. 

Sample results from both events are summarized in the attached table. Please note that sample 

results are similar tbr both events. 

If yoia have anyquestions or need additional information, please contact me at (651). 778-5344. 

Sincere!y, 

Todd Faskir, g 

Enclosure 

/bak 

C: R. Paschke, 3M 

D. Fetter, Barr 

1984.0001 
3MA01932893 



Analytical Results From Oakdale Combined Effluenl Discharge 
(ug/L) 

D-a{e I PFOA PFOS FOSA PFBS PFHS 
8/11/04 66.1 30.1 ND 4.0 
9,’17/04    53.1 28.2 ND 8.8 8.1 
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